
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice Regarding Eye-stye (Eye flu)  

Dear Parents,    Dated : 24.07.2023 

As it has come to the notice of the school that from last mid week onwards there 

are substantial cases of eye-stye (Eye flu) in the city and which is generally 

bacterial infection in the upper or lower eyelid. 

As this condition is transmittable by touch, you may kindly observe your child 

very carefully regarding eye-stye and if necessary keep your child home. On 

similar note teachers of the school have been told to look out for eye flu 

symptoms in children of their class and send the child home in case of this 

infection. 

Principal 
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